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Comments: Dear USFS Representatives,

 

The Crazy Mountains are a crucial, unique habitat.

 

The Pryor Mountains recommended wildnerness areas need protecting.

 

The Absaroka Beartooth area is another unique gem - on the planetary scale!

 

Please implement the Gallatin Froest Partnership agreement and protect all current recommended Wilderness

areas. Furthermore, all current roadless areas in the public domain should be kept that way and managed as

potential wilderness.

 

No motorized use should be allowed in any recommended Wilderness - the consequences of such traffic are

irreversible. 

 

Biodiversity is collapsing; we have lost over 1 million species in the last decade! Protecting our remaining wild

places should be a public priority.

 

Vicki Moore

Missoula

 


